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Townsend, Erle

From: Jonathan Mitschele <jmitsche@sjcme.edu>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 1:26 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

It seems state Republicans legislators are unaware of two things: (1) climate change and the 

contribution of vehicle exhausts to climate change and (2) how little negative impact the 

proposed rule on new car purchases will have on those folks who buy used cars (most car 

purchases in the state) and cannot afford a new car, conventional or electric. I believe the new 

rule is in the best interests of all Mainers and do not support the Republican efforts to reject 

the new rule. 

 

Jonathan Mitschele 

346 Cobbs Bridge Road 

New Gloucester, Maine 04260 

(207) 926-3217 

 

Sent from my iPad 

-- 

 

*Saint Joseph's College of Maine* 

278 Whites Bridge Road | Standish, ME 

04084 

sjcme.edu 

<https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fsjcme.edu%2F&data=0

5%7C02%7CErle.Townsend%40maine.gov%7Caecf946bdb6f451e92d408dc2677eb4d%7C413fa

8ab207d4b629bcdea1a8f2f864e%7C0%7C0%7C638427543715127733%7CUnknown%7CTWFp

bGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0

%7C%7C%7C&sdata=eDXD7Z1y5IA4kvjWAXYfic1hHO1RzjieC40rAke65H0%3D&reserved=0> 

 


